
IN THE MATTER of the Resource 
Management Act 1991 

AND  

IN THE MATTER of the Queenstown Lakes 
Proposed District Plan 

MINUTE CONCERNING PURPORTED FURTHER SUBMISSION 

OPPOSING SUBMISSION 149 

1. On 17th February 2017 the Council received by email a purported further 

submission lodged in the name of Phillip Alexander John Smith opposing 

Submission #149.  This email was copied to the address for service for Submission 

#149. 

2. The purpose of the Minute is to provide the opportunity to M Beresford, who lodged 

Submission #149, to lodge any submissions he may wish to make in respect of this 

purported further submission. 

3. Any such submissions are to be lodged with the Hearing Panel’s administration 

staff at DP.Hearings@qldc.govt.nz by 4pm on Friday 24 February 2017. 

4. I realise this a short timeframe for the submitter.  However, as the submission has 

already been scheduled for hearing a decision whether to waive the time for 

lodgement of the purported further submission needs to be made quickly. 

 

Dated 18 February 2017 

 

Denis Nugent 

Hearing Panel Chair 
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